March 6, 2020

Jamie Hould

MT Fish, Wildlife & Parks
P.O. Box 1630

Miles City, MT 59301

Re: 2019 Caviar Grant Disbursements

In 2019, the Glendive Chamber received 37 grant applications for the Caviar Grant Program. 21 grants
were awarded in the amount of $19,750. As of today, 9 grants have been paid totaling $9,000. 12
grants, totaling $10,750, are left to issue in 2020. The awards represent projects in four counties which
include: Dawson, McCone, Custer, and Fallon.

We have received phone calls from Grant Recipients about sending in their final receipts. We hope to
have a few more completed grants in the next couple weeks.

??ncerely,
g s

Gina Roos
Chamber President



